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5 CITY CENTRE PLAY EQUIPMENT (AN11-2011) 
 
As part of the ongoing City Centre Improvements, an area between the Overgate Shopping Centre 
and City Churches has been identified for play equipment by the City Development Department.  The 
project will enhance this area for the community by providing new play equipment including a small 
climbing/sliding dome, two rocker play units with surfing and twisting action and two leap frog units. 
 
Given the limited timescales available, the Chief Executive and the City Engineer, after consultation 
with the Convener and Spokespersons of the other Groups, accepted an offer from Dundee Contract 
Services.  The contract amount was for £23,077.86 which together with allowances of £1,500 for City 
Engineers fees and £422.14 for contingencies make a total expenditure of £25,000. 
 
Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information. 


